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The audit in the Płońsk Commune resulted in a
notification to the Prosecutor's Office

The CBA inspects the remission of local taxes by the Head of
the Płońsk commune.

The  officers  of  the  CBA  Control  Procedure  Department  have  inspected  the  Płońsk
Commune Office. The proceedings lasted from 10 November 2020 to 9 August 2021.
The inspectors examined, among other things, the correctness of the execution of
decisions in the field of municipal property management.

As a result of the audit, it was established that the tax authority, which in this case
was the Head of the commune, may have committed numerous irregularities related
to the remission of overdue taxes.

As a result of the inspection, the Bureau notified the District Public Prosecutor's Office
in Płońsk on an act under Article 231 of the Penal Code (abuse of power).
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